Loop Loop 303 Improvement Project:

303 Mountain View Boulevard to Peoria Avenue
TRAFFIC SWITCH TO SOUTHBOUND LANES JULY 12-15

LOOP 303 CLOSED
FROM 9 P.M. FRIDAY (JULY 12)
TO 5 A.M. MONDAY (JULY 15)

PROJECT UPDATE Su rprise

—
On July 15, crews will open the Loop Bell Rd I
303 to traffic on the newly completed
southbound lanes, allowing drivers to I
use both the south and northbound Greenway Rd 8 I
lanes for traffic. Crews will only need pun
to return in September to add the Waddell Rd 8 -
rubberized asphalt on the northbound adde o I
lanes between Peoria Avenue and —
Mountain View Boulevard in Surprise. Cactus Rd

AAY pJejing

To facilitate the traffic switch, the Loop
303 will be closed between Grand and Peoria Ave
Peoria avenues from 9 p.m. Friday to
5 a.m. Monday, July 15. Cross streets 303
will also need to be closed during this
time to complete ramp tie-ins, paving
and signal installation.

Cactus Road, between Auto Show
Drive and Sarival Avenue, and the
northbound ramps at Greenway Road
will remain closed until Monday, July
22 to complete paving reconstruction. «>* 2-Way Detour FB

e 303 Closure ke

Temporary Closures

@& 9 p.m. Friday - 7 a.m. Saturday
eam» ? a.m. Saturday - 2 p.m. Saturday
@m» 3 p.m. Saturday - 6 a.m. Sunday
e 11 p.m. Saturday - July 22

DETOUR ROUTE

During the closure, drivers can use
Reems Road from Grand Avenue to
Peoria Avenue.
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e FOR MORE INFORMATION:
ADD ' (‘ Fec;;;;’rrgln ﬁigﬂ”&g‘{; Project Hotline 855.712.8530
® Q@ Administrafion Projects@azdot.gov

valleyfreeways.com/loop303




